PRESS RELEASE
Hatch Goba donates 22 PCs to Greenpoint Primary in Kimberley
[bookmark: _GoBack]26 October, 2015: Hatch Goba has cemented the important role it is playing in the Kimberley community by helping to upgrade the computer laboratory at Greenpoint Primary School.
Hatch Goba has generously donated 22 desktop PCs to the school as part of the company’s corporate social responsibility initiatives in the Kimberley area, where it is undertaking a major project at present.
“We were looking for ways to give something back to the local community,” Anthony Stevens, project systems manager / SD manager at Hatch Goba, commented. “During our search for initiatives, we came across Greenpoint Primary, which had an urgent need to upgrade its computer laboratory.”
Stevens highlighted that the school currently has very old and slow PCs running outdated operating systems. “The PCs which we are donating are preloaded with Windows 8.1 for the benefit of the pupils. These are full systems, with keyboard, mouse and screen.”
Speaking during the handover of the PCs at an official ceremony at Greenpoint Primary, Stevens said: “It is both a privilege and a great joy for Hatch Goba to be able to make a tangible difference to the local communities in which it operates.”
Stevens explained that the upgraded computer laboratory will ensure that the pupils of Greenpoint Primary have ready access to the information superhighway, which they will be able to channel into better opportunities in terms of career advancement.
“While initiative such as this enable Hatch Goba to be able to make a meaningful contribution to a positive future for South Africa, at the end of the day it is all about the pupils at this school and empowering them through technology.”
Stevens also paid tribute to the dedicated team that had made this project possible, including Waldo Adams, whose liaison between Greenpoint Primary and the Department of Education culminated in a highly successful project.
“We also extend our sincere gratitude to Francois Hoorneit and his team for all their preparatory work in setting up the computers for the school,” Stevens concluded.
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